From: Koos hogendonk Sent: 23 April 2020 19:44

To: Little, Tom

Subject: Ash Tree 26 Daleham Gardens App. ref. 2020/1596/T

Dear Mr Little,

We ask that the request to remove this tree be refused.

We have lived at for 39 years and have enjoyed the magnificence of this tree from our terrace.

The reason given for its removal - fungus - is, we understand, quite normal in ash trees and no justification for its removal. It is not causing this tree to fall down.

Some 20 years ago a similar attempt was made and was turned down by the Council after many objections from the local community.

Please let this tree continue to stand proundly in position as it has for so many years!! Koos and Ruth Hogendonk